
 

 
 

 
  
  
  
Weekly Update 10-19-18 
 
 

Enrollment Management 
At the October 17 meeting, the PBC voted to create an Enrollment Management Committee.  They 
did so on the recommendation of an ad hoc Task Force tasked in late August with returning to the 
PBC with ideas about how the College might collaborate on enrollment management more 
effectively.  The PBC approved the following positions to serve on the new Committee which will 
meet every two weeks to review data and determine steps the College can take to boost its 
enrollment: 

• VPI 

• VPSS 

• All Instructional Deans 

• Dean of Counseling 

• Registrar 

• Assessment & Placement Office 

• Marketing & Outreach 

• Faculty:  1 from STEM, 1 from CE, and DE Coordinator/Humanities 

• PRIE Office 

• Students 

• Promise Program Coordinator 

• Academic Senate President and Classified Senate President 

 
 



 
 
 
President’s Luncheon 
The Cañada College Inaugural President's Luncheon is almost here and almost sold out! Join us on 
Tuesday, October 23 at the Hiller Aviation Museum in San Carlos.  This luncheon will bring 
community leaders together as a fundraiser to support the Cañada College Promise Scholars 
Program. We are looking for students, faculty, staff and administrators to be on site and help set up 
of the event. Click HERE to sign up to assist. We also invite you to attend and share the 
invitation with your networks. Please click HERE to purchase tickets. For questions on the 
event, please contact Megan Rodriguez Antone. 
 
 
Great California Shakeout Drill 

Thank you all for participating during the Drill that happened yesterday at 11:15 a.m. and 7:15 p.m. 
A survey will soon be sent to our college community with an opportunity to submit feedback. 
 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/canada-college-inaugural-presidents-luncheon-tickets-49372566676
http://www.canadapromise.com/
http://www.canadapromise.com/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0849aca82ba5fb6-caada
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/canada-college-inaugural-presidents-luncheon-tickets-49372566676
mailto:rodriguezm@smccd.edu


 
 

 

Transfer Fair (THANK YOU!!) 

Thank you to the Transfer Center team and campus community members who hosted our 
annual Transfer Day on October 16. Our students had the opportunity to meet with the 
representatives from 55 in-state and out-of state universities. Students had the opportunity to gather 
information about the university’s programs, admission requirements, their services and financial aid 
and scholarship availability.  
 

College wide Forum 

President Moore invites all students, faculty and staff to the first in a series of college wide meetings 

on Wednesday, October 25 from 1-2 p.m. in Building 3, Room 142. The topic for the first meeting 

is on transparency. The discussion will be moderated by Academic Senate President,  Hyla Lacefield 

and Classified Senate President,  Jeanne Stalker. 

 

https://www.canadacollege.edu/transfercenter/docs/td-attendees.pdf


 
 
 
Free Flu Shots in the Wellness Center 
Free Flu Shots are available in the Wellness Center (Building 5, Room 303) for all students, staff and 
faculty! Please call x3309 to book an appointment or walk-in. Please note: there may be wait times 
for walk ins.  
 
 
Enjoy your weekend! 
 
Jamillah Moore, Ed.D. 

 


